
 

 

 
 

 
To: Members of the Arts, Culture & Heritage Advisory Committee  
 
From: Erik Hanson, Heritage Resources Coordinator  
 
Meeting Date: September 10, 2015 
 
Subject: Report ACHAC15-027 

 Public Art Sub-Committee Report 
______________________________________________________________________  
 

Purpose 
 
A report to introduce a verbal update from the Chair of the Public Art Sub-Committee. 
 
 

Recommendation  
 
That the Arts, Culture and Heritage Advisory Committee (ACHAC) approve the 
recommendation outlined in Report ACHAC15-027, dated September 10, 2015 of the 
Heritage Resources Coordinator, as follows: 
 
That a verbal update by Chair of the Public Art Sub-Committee of the ACHAC be 
received for information. 
 
 

Budget and Financial Implications 
 
There are no budgetary or financial implications associated with the recommendation.  
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Background 
 
The Public Art Sub-Committee of the ACHAC met July 13th, 2015 and July 30, 2015. 
The Sub-Committee discussed several projects including: 
 

• a joint undertaking for a mural with the DBIA; 

• the Hunter Street Bridge mural project; 

• an installation for the second floor landing of the main staircase of City Hall; 

• the Gateways project; 

• a music festival Honouring Stompin’ Tom Conners; 

• the City’s capital budget for public art.    
 
The minutes of the meetings are included as appendices. The next regular meeting of 
the sub-committee is scheduled for September 28th, 2015. Bruce Stonehouse will 
provide further detail through a verbal update to the committee.  
 
Submitted by, 
 
 
 
Erik Hanson      
Heritage Resources Coordinator       
 
Contact Name: 
Erik Hanson 
Heritage Resources Coordinator 
Phone: 705-742-7777 Ext. 1489 
Toll Free: 1-855-738-3755 
Fax: 705-748-8824  
E-Mail: ehanson@peterborough.ca  
 
 
Attachments: 
Appendix A- Public Art Sub-Committee minutes July 13, 2015 
Appendix B- Public Art Sub-Committee minutes July 30, 2015 
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